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The ICAMP project is proceeding on schedule.  The on-site campus and med-center visits by the 
ICAMP team have been completed.  The program was well received and the need for a 
comprehensive facilities condition assessment program was embraced as an important process for 
UC to develop.  The on-site meetings also further refined the understanding of the organizational 
structures of facilities and infrastructure maintenance groups for the UC System.  The team gained a 
better understanding of the stakeholders’ specific needs in ICAMP.  The on-site visits initialized the 
first steps in understanding the best means to perform the actual on-site asset condition 
assessments, discussed means to minimize disruptions to academic, research and business 
functions, and began initial preparation for that phase of the project.  
 
The focus now shifts to compiling the information acquired from the campus and med center 
stakeholders to develop the RFI (Request for Information) Requirements process, the initial step for 
procuring the software.   That will be an interactive process between the ICAMP team and the 
campus/med center stakeholder groups.  The target for completing the RFI and initiating the 
solicitation process is late Spring 2014.   
 
The ICAMP Team is coordinating the review of the RFI with the campus and med center stakeholder 
contacts and will follow-up with the results to the larger stakeholder group for information and 
consensus.  It is planned to have the RFP released by the Summer of 2014.   
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